
Union calls warning strikes in lead up to next 
regional negotiations

 Germany 

Public services union ver.di is mobilising its members in regional government for a 
series of warning strike in the lead up to the third round of bargaining which begins 
on 28 February. The union says that there was no breakthrough in the second round 
of negotiations. The main demands are for a 6% pay increase for the 2.3 million 
employees with a minimum rise of EUR 200 over a 12-month period. The union also 
wants specific structural pay increases in care and IT, with an extra EUR 300 on the 
pay table covering care workers to help tackle recruitment problems. Ver.di is angry 
that a commitment from the federal government to cover the increases for care 
workers is seen by the regional government employers as a way of funding the 
general pay rise.
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